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The Construction Users Roundtable is an association of leading owner corporations and 
organizations dedicated to the promotion of safe and cost effective construction practices. 
CURT exists to create a competitive advantage for construction users. CURT accomplishes 
this multifaceted objective by providing aggressive leadership on those business issues that 
promote excellence in the creation of capital assets.  
 
The Construction Users Roundtable (CURT) is pleased to announce the release of its 
newest publication, UP-1203 BIM Implementation: An Owner’s Guide to Getting Started.  
This publication is for owners who want to implement Building Information Modeling (BIM).  
Because each project and each owner’s enterprise is inherently different, there is no fully 
developed, off-the-shelf, one-size-fits-all solution for BIM implementation. This practical 
guide will help owners develop a BIM implementation process that best suits their own 
situations and needs.  
 
The publication may be downloaded electronically by CURT members from the CURT 
website, www.curt.org or ordered in hard copy by friends of CURT. This information is being 
made available to the construction industry through the efforts of the CURT Process 
Transformation Committee headed by Chuck Hardy, the General Services Administration 
and Bob Wilson, General Electric Co. CURT would also like to give special thanks to the 
members of the committee including Markku Allison of the AIA, David Morris of EMCOR, 
Tom Faraone representing AISC, Steve Jones from McGraw-Hill and Mike Kenig, Holder 
Construction representing AGC. 
 
The next CURT membership meeting will be held June 15, 2010 in Washington, DC and is 
being generously sponsored by Watt, Tieder, Hoffar & Fitzgerald, LLP. This meeting is 
exclusively for CURT members and all interested owner representatives.  Participation in the 
4th Annual CURT ENR Business Forum where Chuck Hardy will be presenting on June 16, 
2010 is open to anyone in the construction industry. Please contact the CURT office at 513-
563-4131 or construction-users@curt.org with any questions. 
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